
Nunamiut Wolves Amagut
Nunamiut School
P.O. Box 21029
Anaktuvuk Pass, Alaska 99721
(907) 661-3226
FAX (907) 661-6215

Atgasuk Eaçjles TinmiagpaitJch
Meade River School
P0. Box 91030
Atqasuk, Alaska 99791
(907) 633-6315
FAX (907) 633-6215

Barrow Whalers Agvigsiugtit
Barrow High School
P.O. Box 960
Barrow, Alaska 99723
(907) 852-8950
FAX (907) 852-8969

HMS Wolves Amaut
Eben Hopson, Sr., Memorial Middle
School
P.O. Box 509
Barrow, Alaska 99723
(907) 852-3880
FAX (907) 852-7794

Arctic Foxes Tiiganniat
Ered palook Elementarj School
P.O. Box 450
Barrow, Alaska 99723
(907) 852-4711
FAX (907) 852-4713

Kilta Snowy Owls Ukpiitlch
K:ita Learning Community
P.O. Box 169
Barrcw, Alaska 99723
(907) 852-9677
FAX (907) 852-4334

Kaveolook Rams !mnaitlch
Harold Kaveolook Schoci
P.O. Box 20
Kaktovik, Alaska 99747
(907) 640-6626
FAX (907) 640-6718

Nuigsut Trappers Naniiagtucrtit
Trapper School
P.O. ox 89167
Nuiqsut, Alaska 99789
(907) 480-6712
FAX (907) 480-6621

Tikiag Harpooners Kapugtit
Tikigaq School
P.O. Box 148
Point Hope, Alaska 99766
(907) 368-2662)2663
FAX (907) 368-2770

Kali Qavvl)t/ch
KaH School
P.O. Box 59077
Point Lay, Alaska 99759
(907) 833-2311
FAX (907) 833-2315

Alak Huskies timukit
Alak School
P,O. Box 10
Wainwright Alaska 99182.
9O7) 763-2541

(7 7B-2565

NORTH SLOPE BOROUGH SCHOOL DISTRICT

February 18, 2013

The Honorable Lynn Gattis
Alaska House of Representatives
Alaska State Capitol
Room 420
Juneau, AK 99801

Dear Representative Gattis,

It was very nice to meet you when we were last in Juneau. We are writing to
urge passage of RB 120, which as you know was introduced in the House last
week. The North Slope Borough School District strongly supports HB12O as
introduced. The bill will fix the Anchorage CPI for the Pupil Transportation
Reimbursement Program, and therefore will improve the finances necessary to
support safe pupil transportation, a critical issue here in the arctic.

We especially want to thank you, Rep. Gattis, for keeping instructional funds
in the classroom by fixing the Pupil Transportation Reimbursement Program.
Also, this will assist our district while the department goes through the regulatory
process to align school district bussing contracts.

Please do not hesitate to contact us if we can provide further information.

Sincerely,

Peggy Cowan
Superintendent

Letter no. 13-135

Box 169 Barrow, Alaska 99723 (907) 852-5311 Fax (907.) 852-9503


